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The 2014 midterm elections have 
left the Homosexual Lobby reeling, 
desperate, and cornered.

Senators Mark Udall (D-CO), 
Kay Hagan (D-NC), and Mark Pryor 
(D-AR) -- all of whom co-sponsored 
and voted for the Gay Bill of Special 
Rights (S 815) -- lost re-election to 
the U.S. Senate.

In the House, seven co-sponsors 
of the Gay Bill of Special Rights 
(HR 1755) also lost their bids for re-
election.

But newly elected officials won’t 
be sworn in until next year.

And lawmakers who just lost 
their seats are back in Washington for 
a “Lame Duck” session of Congress. 

Pro-Family supporters now face 
the threat of politicians who can vote 
on legislation without the fear of 
losing re-election.

“And that’s exactly what 
makes their final weeks in power 
so dangerous,” Public Advocate 
President Eugene Delgaudio warned.

“This is the Homosexual Lobby’s 
best chance to pass the Gay Bill of 
Special Rights while their allies still 
control the levers of power,” Mr. 
Delgaudio added.  

The Homosexual Lobby’s 
Sneak Attack

The Homosexual Lobby expects 
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November 4th’s Midterm 
elections were a historic wave for 
pro-Family Republicans.

In record numbers, voters across 
the country rejected candidates who 
sought to continue the Homosexual 
Lobby’s war on Real Marriage and 
Religious Liberty.

When the dust finally settled, 
Democrats had lost control of the  
Senate with the lowest share of 
Congressional seats (186) since 
World War II.	

These results were a clear 
repudiation of the radical agenda 

of Harry Reid, the Homosexual 
Lobby, and Barack Obama.

Gay Bill of Special Rights 
Dooms Candidates

Four incumbent Senators who 
cosponsored the Gay Bill of Special 
Rights failed to win re-election to 
the Senate.

Mark Begich (D-AK), Kay 
Hagan (D-NC), Mark Pryor (D-
AR), and Mark Udall (D-CO) were 
sent packing by voters for their role 
in passing the Gay Bill of Special 

continued on page 6

It’s a Pro-Family Mandate!	  
America Rejects Homosexual Agenda
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Homosexual Lobby’s Best Chance to Strike   
  	    Grave Dangers Looming in the Lame Duck

continued on page 7

The Homosexual Lobby is pulling 
all the stops to ram the Gay Bill of 
Special Rights through the Lame 
Duck Congress.

President Barack Obama, Senate 
Majority Leader Harry Reid, and 
the Homosexual Lobby were clear 
losers in the midterms.
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After months of Public 
Advocate’s hard-hitting grassroots 
efforts, rogue U.S. Attorney General 
Eric Holder announced he will be 
resigning from his post by the end 
of the year.

Over the past three years, Public 
Advocate has gone head-to-head 
with the Attorney General countless 
times.

In the spring of 2012, the 

Justice Department threatened the 
University of Arkansas with legal 
action if the school did not allow 
a male student to use the women’s 
private facilities -- just because the 
student claimed to be a woman.

And last year, the Justice 
Department published mandatory 
guidelines forcing government 
employees to endorse the 
homosexual lifestyle and 
homosexual “marriage” -- despite 
religious convictions to the contrary. 

This reckless abuse of power 
prompted Public Advocate to 
challenge Eric Holder’s pattern of 
lawlessness by launching a national 
petition drive to impeach him as 
U.S. Attorney General.

“Attorney General Eric 
Holder has consistently refused to 
defend the Defense of Marriage 
Act before the Supreme Court,” 
Public Advocate President Eugene 
Delgaudio stated. 

“Because of Holder’s decision 
and complete disregard for the 
law, 19 states have seen their Real 

Marriage protections struck down 
in court,” Mr. Delgaudio continued. 

Public Advocate Fights Back

Over the past six months, Public 
Advocate collected and delivered 
nearly 25,000 petitions to Congress 
calling for Holder’s impeachment.

Public Advocate joined the 
National March for Marriage in 
D.C., where we spread the word 
of Holder’s lawless war on Real 
Marriage and the Family.

Through email and the internet, 
Public Advocate reached millions 
of Americans calling for Attorney 
General Eric Holder’s impeachment 
and detailing his misdeeds.

Public Advocate’s unrelenting 
demonstrations, videos, social 
network outreach and petitions 
delivered to key members of 
Congress pushed Holder to his 
breaking point.

“I can say with certainty that 
continued on page 5
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Victory for Religious Liberty and Traditional Marriage	  
   Eric Holder Finally Resigns

Anti-Family U.S. Attorney General Eric Holder leaves office.

Public Advocate President Eugene 
Delgaudio delivered thousands 
of petitions signed by pro-Family 
Americans demanding Holder’s 
resignation.
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Pro-Family supporters scored a 
major victory this past November 
in Michigan when anti-Family 
politicians were bounced from 
office.  

Earlier this summer, the 
Homosexual Lobby attempted 
to pass legislation which would 
have created special rights for 
homosexuals and opened the 
door for special protection for 
pedophiles.

Buying Michigan Republicans 

For years, pro-homosexual 
billionaires Tim Gill and Paul 
Singer have pumped millions of 
dollars into the coffers of pliable 
politicians to pass their Homosexual 
Agenda. 

This time, they attempted to 
“purchase” Michigan by funneling 
over $150,000 to Michigan 
Republicans to pass a state version 
of the Gay Bill of Special Rights.

These payoffs were all but 

certain to guarantee defeat of 
pro-Family candidates all across 
Michigan. 

Pro-Family Boots On 
The Ground 

Public Advocate recognized 
the serious threat to the Family 
and launched a grassroots program 
to educate voters in Michigan by 
exposing anti-Family candidates.

Public Advocate launched a 
hard-hitting campaign of emails, 
banner advertisements, mail and 
postcards, phone calls, and even 
organized a community meeting 
with pro-Family supporters around 
the state. 

“The Homosexual Lobby 
spent over $150,000 trying to take 
out Pro-Family candidates, and 
they have nothing to show for it,” 
Public Advocate President Eugene 
Delgaudio pronounced.  

“Tim Gill and Paul Singer 
are two of the wealthiest enemies 

of Real Marriage in America,” 
explained Mr. Delgaudio. “But 
because Public Advocate was able 
to organize an effective grassroots 
program, voters defeated yet 
another attack on the Family.” 

Homosexual Billionaire Backers Face Major Setback 
		    Major Pro-Family Victory in Michigan

Leftist billionaire Paul Singer has 
bankrolled anti-Family Republicans 
in Michigan and across the country 
to promote the radical Homosexual 
Agenda.

2014 revealed a horrifying 
reality for Christian Americans.

The anti-Christian Left will 
use every tool at their disposal 
to purge Christian faith from 
American culture. 

Even if the safety of innocent 
Americans is jeopardized during 
the process. 

“This past year exemplifies 
everything that’s horrible 
about the anti-Christian Left’s 
radical agenda,” stated Eugene 
Delgaudio, President of Public 

Advocate of the U.S.

Christian Business 
Owners Persecuted

Dozens of Christian business 
owners have fallen victim to the 
anti-Christian Left’s attacks on 
Christian faith in 2014. 

Two Christian bakers in 
Oregon were flooded with angry 
and vile hate mail after the liberal 
media ambushed their family with 
an all-out smear campaign.

Christian business owners like Melissa 
Klein of Oregon are forced to choose 
between abandoning their beliefs or 
losing their livelihoods. 

continued on page 5

War Against Christianity Rages On
Attacks on Christian Business Owners Skyrocket 
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An October 6th U.S. Supreme 
Court decision has forced compliance 
with homosexual “marriage” on the 
majority of Americans.

The Supreme Court refused to 
agree to hear appeals from Virginia, 
Oklahoma, Utah, Indiana, and 
Wisconsin.

In doing so, they created the 
legal precedent to expand so-called 
homosexual “marriage” by 27 states.

As of this writing, the number 
of states mandated to recognize 
so-called homosexual “marriage” 
stands at 33 states.

A War on Religious Liberty

This decision has stripped 
hundreds of millions of Americans 
of the right to vote their beliefs 
and protect their communities and 
families as they see fit.

It is now Supreme Court 
precedent that Freedom of 
Speech and the Right to Vote 
are only recognized so long as 
they are approved by the Liberal 
Establishment.

While the legal status of 

homosexual “marriage” has 
reached a record number of states, 
Public Advocate President Eugene 
Delgaudio doesn’t plan on giving up 
the fight to defend Real Marriage.

“We will not surrender the 
defense of marriage or the right 
to free speech for Christians and 
all those Americans who believe 
in Traditional Values,” said Mr. 
Delgaudio.

Public Advocate Fighting Back

Mr. Delgaudio says the key to 
defending Real Marriage moving 

forward is holding U.S. Senators 
accountable for confirming judical 
nominees who support the radical 
Homosexual Agenda.

“Public Advocate will continue 
to conduct Senate Candidate Survey 
programs asking Senators to promise 
to vote for only judicial nominees 
who promise to define marriage as 
between one man and one woman,” 
explained Mr. Delgaudio.

“And as we saw in the recent 
midterm elections, those Senators in 
league with the Homosexual Lobby 
will be held accountable,” Mr. 
Delgaudio concluded.

33 States Forced to Comply with Homosexual “Marriage”
		     Supreme Court Betrays Real Marriage

The U.S. Supreme Court refused to hear appeals from Pro-Family states, thereby 
forcing an additional 27 states to comply with homosexual “marriage.”

School Shuts Down Prayer Group 
A high school Christian prayer 

group in Colorado is the latest 
target in the Left’s all-out war on 
Christianity.

Pine Creek High School’s 
assistant principal went out of his 
way to target the Christian group 
because they used their morning free 
time to pray in an unused choir room.

This harassment was unprovoked, 
since the group had been peacefully 
using the room for three years without 

incident.
According to Public Advocate 

president Eugene Delgaudio, this 
is a clear instance of anti-religious 
and unconstitutional persecution of 
Christians.

“It’s a sad commentary on our 
society when a Christian student group 
must sue for their right to exercise 
their First Amendment religious 
freedoms,” said Pubic Advocate 
President Eugene Delgaudio.

“Cases like these are why Public 
Advocate is committed to defeating 
the war on Religious Liberty and 
Traditional Values,” concluded Mr. 
Delgaudio.

Students Forbidden from Praying in Free Time 

Want to know more? Sign up for 
the email newsletter at:

www.publicadvocateusa.org
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In New York, a small-town 
Christian couple was fined 
$13,000 -- forcing their business to 
collapse.

And a baker in Colorado 
was sentenced to mandatory 

homosexual re-education classes.
All three cases resulted 

from Christian business owners 
refusing to sacrifice their religious 
convictions.

“The First Amendment to 
the U.S. Constitution protects 

Christians’ rights to not support 
homosexual activity,” declared Mr. 
Delgaudio.

Mr. Delgaudio says that the 
war on Christianity may amplify 
as the New Year approaches.

Public Advocate 
Defending Christians

As President of Public 
Advocate, America’s leading 
organization for pro-Family 
values, Mr. Delgaudio has vowed 
to turn the tables in 2015.

“Americans are rightfully 
angry with the constant barrage 
of attacks against our Religious 
Liberties,” Mr. Delgaudio stated.

“And Public Advocate 
supporters are ready to fight and 
reclaim our Religious Liberties,” 
Mr. Delgaudio concluded.

Public Advocate President Eugene Delgaudio has lead the defense of 
Religious Liberty and Traditional Values since 1983.
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Public Advocate supporters played 
a huge role in Eric Holder’s 
decision to step down as the 
United States Attorney General,” 
Mr. Delguadio declared.  

“But resigning his position 
does not absolve Holder of his 
crimes against the Constitution 
and Traditional Values,” Mr. 
Delgaudio added. 

Eric Holder to be 
Held Accountable

The House of Representatives 
has promised to continue their 
contempt proceedings against 
Holder for his role in the “Fast and 
Furious” gun-running scandal. 

“I will continue to push 
Congress to hold him accountable 
for his illegal undermining of the 

Defense of Marriage Act and state-
level Real Marriage laws,”  Mr. 
Delgaudio vowed.  

President Obama recently 
announced Loretta Lynch as Eric 
Holder’s replacement for U.S. 
Attorney General. 

“I have every reason to believe 
Ms. Lynch will be an Attorney 
General who will continue the 
Obama administration’s war on 
Real Marriage and Religious 
Liberty. It’s unacceptable to 
Public Advocate and pro-Family 
Americans,” Mr. Delgaudio 
concluded. 

Public Advocate vows to fight 
any and all attempts by the Obama 
administration to undermine 
and destroy religious liberties 
and Traditional Marriage in the 
country. 

Public Advocate’s supporters must 
be prepared to fight if President 
Obama’s new Attorney General 
nominee Loretta Lynch continues 
Eric Holder’s war on Real Marriage 
and Religious Liberty.

Eric Holder from page 2

War Against Christianity from page 3
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Rights through the Senate for 
the first time.

Another incumbent, Senator 
Mary Landrieu (D-LA), faces 
severe pro-Family headwinds in 
her runoff.

But incumbents weren’t the 
only candidates who were sunk 
for their support for the radical 
Homosexual Agenda.

Voters in Nebraska, Iowa, 
and other states rejected Senate 
hopefuls endorsed by the radical 
Homosexual Lobby.

Public Advocate Exposes Anti-
Family Votes

The wave that swept away the 
anti-Family majority in the Senate 
was triggered in large part by the 
Senate’s passage of the Gay Bill of 
Special Rights in 201.

In the aftermath of that vote, 
Public Advocate sprang into 
action, exposing the Senators who 
supported the bill and prevening 
its passage in the House of 
Representatives.

Public Advocate’s grassroots 
tactics -- lead by its president 
Eugene Delgaudio -- immediately 
alerted constituents of the Senators 

who had betrayed pro-Family 
Americans.

At the same time, Mr. Delgaudio 
began a sustained campaign 
targeting Republican leadership in 
the House to ensure the Gay Bill of 
Special Rights did not get a vote.

And the efforts paid off.
“Our grassroots programs 

against the Gay Bill of Special 
Rights reached millions of pro-
Family Americans, exposed anti-
Family voting records, and have 
effectively kept this freedom-
killing bill from a vote on the floor 
of the House,” Mr. Delgaudio 
declared.

What does the road ahead hold?

The Homosexual Lobby’s 
stranglehold on Congress -- and 
therefore the judicial confirmation 
process -- has been severely 
weakened.

When the new Senate convenes 
in January, President Obama will 
have lost the rubber stamp for his 

radical judicial nominees.
Under Harry Reid’s leadership, 

judicial activists like Supreme 
Court Justices Elena Kagan and 
Sonia Sotomayor were rushed into 
lifetime appointments and issued 
rulings that gutted the Defense 
of Marriage Act and state laws 
defending Real Marriage.

And if the Republican 
leadership in the House holds the 
line against the Gay Bill of Special 
Rights, it will face a much steeper 
hurdle in the next Senate under 
Republican control.

But that does not mean the 
threat from the Homosexual Lobby 
can be taken less seriously.

“Given House Speaker John 
Boehner and incoming Majority 
Leader Mitch McConnell’s 
willingness to hold votes they 
know conservatives will lose, 
it is vital for Public Advocate’s 
supporters to keep their feet to the 
fire and demand they respect the 
pro-Family midterm mandate,” 
concluded Delgaudio.

Pro-Family from page 1

Public Advocate’s candidate survey program exposes politicians who refuse 
to stand against radical nominees like Justice Elena Kagan.

Senator Mark Pryor (D-AR) lost 
his bid for re-election after Public 
Advocate exposed his support for 
the Gay Bill of Special Rights. 
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This past November, anti-Family 
candidates were defeated all around 
the country.

Republicans will now control 
both chambers in Congress.

But with Obama as a sitting 

Lame Duck president, and weak-
kneed Republicans still in Congress, 
Pro-Family activists are not in the 
clear yet. 

More than ever before, Public 
Advocate should be ready to stand 
up for traditional values and hold 
politicians accountable. 

King Obama Still Reigns  

President Obama is no friend to 
the Family. 

“Throughout  his  reign as 
President, President Obama has 
stomped around like a king penning 
Executive Orders into law,” declared 
Public Advocate President Eugene 
Delgaudio. 

“In fact, just this past summer 
President Obama signed an Executive 
Order demanding all businesses with 
federal contracts bestow special class 
status for homosexuals,” continued 

Mr. Delgaudio. 

Anti-Family Republicans

Anti-Family Republicans like 
Senator Mark Kirk (R-IL) and Susan 
Collins (R-ME) have a dangerous 
record of betraying Traditional 
Values with their 2010 vote to repeal 
“don’t ask, don’t tell.”

And in  2013 ,  10  Sena te 
Republicans voted “yes” on the 
Gay Bill of Special Rights, including 
Senator John McCain (R-AZ) and 
Senator Rob Portman (R-OH). 

“When the going gets tough, 
‘big tent’ Republicans are the first 
to ‘compromise’ and strike a deal,” 
said Mr. Delgaudio.

“Your Public Advocate will 
remain vigilant and keep the pressure 
on Republicans in Congress to hold 
true to their promise to the American 
people,” concluded Mr. Delgaudio.
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conservatives to lower their guard in 
the afterglow of this year’s election 
victories.

If Republican leadership in the 
House allows the Gay Bill of Special 
Rights to be attached to “must pass” 
legislation during the Lame Duck, 
the Homosexual Lobby may carry 
enough votes to pass the crown jewel 
of their radical agenda. 

While these measures might 
seem far-fetched, the threat is very 
real. 

These are the same tactics the 
Homosexual Lobby employed to 
pass the chilling Thought Control 
Act.

Public Advocate 
Pressuring Leaders

That’s why Public Advocate 

budgeted an aggressive lobbying 
campaign pressuring House 
Republican Leadership to kill any 
and all attempts to pass anti-Family 
legislation.

“With enough pressure, we 
can force Speaker Boehner and the 
Republican House leadership to hold 
the line against the Homosexual 
Lobby’s agenda and to respect the 
pro-Family midterm mandate,” 
explained Mr. Delgaudio.

But pro-Family supporters are in 
for a tough fight.

The Homosexual Lobby’s plan 
is to attach the Gay Bill of Special 
Rights to the National Defense 
Authorization Act.

The Homosexual Lobby and 
their allies in the House are not only 
aiming to destroy Religious Liberty 
in America, but they’re jeopardizing 
national security to do it.

“I refuse to let the Homosexual 
Lobby get away with these dirty 
political tricks,” Delgaudio asserted.

“Public Advocate will match 
the Homosexual Lobby punch for 
punch every step of the way just like 
we have for the past 30 years,” Mr. 
Delgaudio concluded.

Lame Duck from page 1

Delgaudio says he refuses to let the 
Homosexual Lobby get away with 
“dirty political tricks.”

Problems Still Remain After Mid-Term Elections 
  		      New Congress Equals New Threats 

President Obama has promised to 
force the Homosexual Agenda on 
America via executive fiat.
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By Eugene Delgaudio
President,

There Is Always Hope

For the better part of the last decade, 
the Homosexual Lobby has boasted that 
standing up for Real Marriage, Traditional 
Values, and Religious Liberty is a losing 
game.

How wrong they were.
The pro-Family midterm mandate swept 

away the Homosexual Lobby’s iron grip on 
the Senate.

Americans rebuked the Homosexual 
Agenda, Harry Reid’s leadership of the 
Senate, and President Obama’s executive 
overreach.

And the rubber stamp for the president’s 
rogue judicial activists -- eager to legislate 
from the bench -- has been shattered.

Four incumbent Senators who sponsored 
and voted for the Gay Bill of Special Rights 
were bounced from the Senate.

While numerous potential officeholders 
who campaigned on special rights for 
homosexuals were sent packing. 

The last year has been an eventful one 
for Public Advocate.

My staff and I worked around the clock 
exposing the Homosexual Lobby’s radical 
candidates and turning their narrative on its 
head.

With your support, we have done just 
that.

Thank you for making this tremendous 
victory possible.

But, even on the heels of accomplishing 
so much, there is still more to do.

The dangers of Barack Obama’s Lame 
Duck presidency will be unleashed.

It is vital for you and I to keep the 
incoming Congress’ feet to the fire to be 
a muzzle as this president pulls out all the 
stops to ram the Homosexual Agenda into 
law.

I’m counting on your help to make the 
most of this pro-Family victory.
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